2018 MOSQUITO FOGGING

Starting Wednesday, June 20, 2018 Fogging will take place Wednesday, Thursday or Friday from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm. (weather permitting) 
Ensure windows are closed and all children and pets are inside during these times.  If you have any questions or concerns please call the Town Office at 306-587-2500.
Thank – you for your co-operation!
